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From: JHSC Communication on behalf of EHS JHSC
To: EHSJHSC-L@LISTSERV.UTORONTO.CA
Subject: Replacement of the Supplemental Checklist during COVID-19
Date: March 16, 2022 9:02:05 AM


Dear JHSC Members,
 
The province entered the Roadmap Exit Step of it Reopening Plan on March 1, 2022, and as a result,
many public health restrictions have been relaxed or removed. With the removal of these measures
by the province, the University of Toronto has suspended the use of the Supplemental Checklist
during COVID-19. In its place, JHSCs can use the COVID-19 Safety List during their inspections. This
list and any related policies and procedures will be reviewed and updated on an ongoing basis.
 
Thank you,
EHS JHSC
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https://ehs.utoronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/COVID-19-Safety-List.pdf



